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HAPPY NEW YEAR!
We hope everyone had a memorable and enjoyable holiday with their

loved ones. Before we do anything else this year, we need to extend
our most sincere gratitude for each and every one of you who helped

make our holiday basket giveaway such a heartwarming and
meaningful event.

Your generous donations of time, money, and hard work, truly made
the holidays a little more merry and bright for more than 700 worthy

families in our community.

Here is a link to a wonderful YEAR-IN-REVIEW video, highlighting
the many ways we lifted up our community this year:

https://youtu.be/7ZVmsp7VZt4

Please take a look at this incredible list of donors, and join us in saying
to each of these:

THANK YOU!

https://youtu.be/7ZVmsp7VZt4
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